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Whipple, Amanda (UTC)

From: Kouchi, Roger (UTC) on behalf of Public Involvement (UTC)
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 12:56 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: PSE IRP FW: Support Coal-fired power

 
 

From: Ken Bright [mailto:kenbright@isp.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 12:07 PM 
To: Public Involvement (UTC) 
Subject: Support Coal-fired power 
 
After reading an hysterical tirade against coal power in our local newspaper, together with an exhortation to oppose 
mining and using coal, I thought I’d better not remain part of a “silent majority.” 
 
We need continued responsible use of coal to power our human needs. 
I do believe in intelligent environmental practice, but 
If the others want to believe a distortion, let them freeze in the dark. 
 
Ken Bright 
Lynden WA 98264 
October 16, 2013 


